Chris O'Brien

From: Arthur Cooper <woodlandproperty34@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:09 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Hello,

My name is Arthur Cooper. My wife Diane and 1 are housing providers in Pawtucket RI. 34 Woodland St.
We are in support of H7225, article 3, section 17 Thank you Arthur and Diane Cooper

Sent from my iPhone



